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Members of the committee: 

I support HB4124 with the expectation that reasonable people with time to do the job 

can appraise the function of testing in our K-12 schools and recommend  intelligent  

choices.   

I was a primary school student long ago.  I learn from grandchildren the burden that 

repeated testing has for them. We should err on the side of a bit too little  

testing rather than too much of this instrument driven by commercial forces.  

 

Please support HB4124 by encouraging other legislators and yourselves voting for it.  

 

Sincerely,  

Bill Harris  
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